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From 
M.BHAVANI, B.A., 
SECRETARY.  

 
 

To 
The General Secretary, 
Tamil Nadu Electricity Board Engineers' Sangam. 

 
Sir, 
  Sub:  TANGEDCO –  Flash strike on 21.12.2020 –                 
                    Violation of Industrial Disputes Act, 1947 –  
                    Regarding. 
 

  Ref:   Letter No.3814/A3/A31/2021– 1, dated  2.02.2021. 
*****   

 
 With reference to the letter cited, various Unions had represented 
that the Flash Strike made on 21.12.2020 was spontaneous in nature and 
not planned to disrupt the normal functioning of TANGEDCO  and 
TANTRANSCO (T.N.E.B.) .    
 
 Considering their representation, the action contemplated against 
the erring Unions is being dropped.   

 

                                             Yours faithfully, 
 

 
                     

                                                                   SECRETARY 
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